City OF SAINT PAUL

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL
310 CITY HALL
15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD
SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615
Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer
EMAIL.: legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us
PHONE: (651) 266-8560 FAX: (651) 266-8574

October 26, 2016

Ray Caliguire
559 Brunson St
St Paul MN 55130

VIA EMAIL: raycaliguire@gmail.com

Re:  Ordering Substantial Abatement/Clean-Up for property at 778 Jessie Street

Dear Mr. Caliguire:

This is to confirm that on October 25" at the Legislative Hearing Office, Marcia Moermond,
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday,
November 22, 2016 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall/Courthouse. She will make this
recommendation to the City Council at the City Council Public Hearing on November 16, 2016 at
5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers to refer the matter back to Legislative Hearing. Ms.
Moermond suggests that you contact Larry Zangs at DSI-Zoning to find out what can or can’t be
at the property and submit an application for necessary license and zoning changes by the close of
business on November 14%

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563.
Sincerely,

Is/

Mai Vang

City Council Offices

cc: Steve Magner

Joe Yannarelly
Vicki Sheffer
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